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SUFFOLK COUNTY COMMUNITY COLLEGE PRESENTS THE FACULTY ART 
EXHIBIT ON THE MICHAEL J. GRANT CAMPUS IN BRENTWOOD  

 FROM NOVEMBER 13 – DECEMBER 5, 2013 
 

Brentwood, NY – The Gallery West on the Michael J. Grant Campus of Suffolk County 
Community College in Brentwood will host its Faculty Art Exhibit from November 13- 
December 5, 2013. A reception, open to the public, will be held on Wednesday, November 
13 at 11:00 a.m. with light refreshments served. 
 
Traditionally, faculty exhibits have been lively and diverse, featuring many different styles, 
media, and aesthetic approaches to making art. These include prints, drawings, paintings, 
photographs, sculpture and ceramics. 
 
Gallery hours are Monday through Thursday from 10:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m. and Friday from 
10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.  Directions to the Michael J. Grant Campus: Take the Long Island 
Expressway to Exit 53. Follow signs to Wicks Road. Go south ½ mile on Wicks Road to 
campus entrance on right-hand side.  For additional information, please call 631-851-6702. 
 
 
About Suffolk County Community College 
Suffolk County Community College (SCCC) is the largest community college in the State 
University of New York (SUNY) system, enrolling approximately 26,000 students at its three 
campuses in Selden, Brentwood and Riverhead. SCCC offers the Associate in Arts (A.A.), 
Associate in Science (A.S.), and Associate in Applied Science (A.A.S.) degrees, as well as a 
variety of certificate programs. Offering affordable college tuition, a highly respected Honors 
program, extensive extracurricular activities, championship athletic teams, and numerous 
transfer programs, SCCC is a first-choice college for Long Island students. Visit us online at 
sunysuffolk.edu. 
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